
 

 

 
 

 

 
Mme. Anne Larigauderie  
Executive Secretary 
Intergovernmental Science-Policy Platform 
 on Biodiversity and Ecosystem Services (IPBES) 
 
 
 
 

Amsterdam, November 25th, 2021 
 
 

Dear Mrs Larigauderie, 
 
Friends of the Earth International would like to establish our focal point for IPBES, which would be:  
 
Nele Mariën 
Forest and Biodiversity Coordinator  
nele@foei.org 
Tel 0032488652153  
 
 
With Best Regards,  
 

 
 
Dave Hirsch 
International Coordinator 
Friends of the Earth International 
 
 
 
 
 
 


